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13%h April, 1950,

®

Dear 5ir,

‘ 1 duly received your letter of the 2gtl
last respecting the Steamsr "RICARDO R  An

of which the Committee have given ingtr Q
the B.«C. class top be wlthdrawn from the
Register Book, and 1 shell be glad if v
the Owners accordingly,

Fe Larrucea, iisq.,
BARCELOYA,



